
March 12, 2020

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students,

We were thrilled to offer you admission to Nobles earlier this week, and very much hope to welcome you to 
our community next fall! 

We have been closely monitoring the ongoing spread of the coronavirus pandemic, and have been continually 
evaluating ways to maintain the safety and wellness of our Nobles community, and to ensure we are doing all 
we can to prevent the spread of COVID-19 in our region. With that in mind, and given the known risks of 
having large groups gathering right now, we have decided to cancel all of our on campus admissions events in 
April.

We remain excited to help you get to know Nobles and to provide opportunities for you to learn how you will 
thrive here. We are reimagining ways for you to Discover Nobles, through virtual experiences and other 
creative community connections. We look forward to sharing more details around opportunities and options 
in the coming weeks. We greatly appreciate your understanding and flexibility as we navigate these important 
changes. 

If you have any questions about these changes, or about anything else where we can be of help, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to us.

Warmly,

Jennifer Hines
Dean of Enrollment Management

Catherine J. Hall, Ph.D.
Head of School
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